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Alexus Austin

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 9:43 AM
To: 'Jim Blackburn'
Subject: RE: 150102-SU

Good morning. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 150102-SU and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Have a good day, 
 
Angela Charles 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
From: Jim Blackburn [mailto:jblkburn@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 21, 2015 8:37 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: 150102-SU 
 
First I'm sorry but I'll be unable to attend the September 24th meeting 
concerning the  
application for increase in wastewater rates in Charlotte County by 
Utilities, Inc. of Sandalhaven.  Docket #150102-SU. 
 
I am very concerned about their proposed rate increase which will 
more than double my monthly sewer charge. It looks like it will 
cause an $86.58 monthly increase in my charges and this is a 
hardship.  Our unit at Cape Haze Resort, is modest and my 
neighbors and I are average working and retired persons, not of 
great financial means.   
 
Please deny or substantially reduce this increase.  I'm sure that if 
this increase goes into effect as proposed it would not only 
cause Cape Haze Resort residents a hardship but would also effect 
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area businesses because of less funds available for 
purchases.  Thank you for consideration.   
 
James M Blackburn 
8403 Placida Rd.  #306 
Placida, FL  33946 
508 415-4952 
jblkburn@gmail.com   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 




